
 

17500 Midvale Avenue N  Shoreline, Washington 98133 
Telephone: (206) 801-2700  www.shorelinewa.gov 

 

SHORELINE 
CITY COUNCIL 
 

Chris Roberts 
Mayor 

Shari Winstead 
Deputy Mayor 

Will Hall 

Doris McConnell 

Keith A. McGlashan 

Jesse Salomon 

Keith Scully 

 
 
 
 
October 10, 2017 
 
 
Thank you for your recent participation and comments regarding the City’s 
Maintenance Facility Project. Over the last few months, many residents and 
interested parties provided comments and I wanted to send you an update on the 
Project. 
 
On October 9, 2017, the City Council passed a motion to clarify that the 
maintenance facility analysis should not consider a combined maintenance facility 
site at Hamlin Park.  Over the next several months, staff will be further analyzing 
potential improvements to meet the City’s long-term maintenance facility needs 
using a combination of sites. Staff anticipates bringing initial recommendations to 
the City Council in the spring of 2018, with a final preferred option in late summer.  
I encourage you to visit the Project page on the City’s website as it will be updated 
regularly as the project progresses: http://shorelinewa.gov/maintenancefacility. 
 
Staff and Council alike appreciate your engagement in City issues and projects. 
Thank you again for taking the time to write and provide feedback on this project. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Debbie Tarry 
City Manager 
 
 
cc:  Mayor and Councilmembers 

http://shorelinewa.gov/maintenancefacility

